
Title: “Requesting Input From InterVarsity Alumni”  
 
January 14, 2022 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to request input from InterVarsity Christian Fellowship alumni. 
 
As I and the coordinator for prayer ministry at Urbana 2022 are discussing our ideas with others 
throughout the IVCF network, it would be helpful to have additional input from InterVarsity 
alumni. To put this another way, it would be valuable for those in leadership at InterVarsity to 
have additional input regarding the Immanuel Approach (particularly those in leadership who 
have not yet had as much direct experience with IA), and input from IVCF alumni would be 
especially valuable. 
 
So if you are an IVCF alumni and you have experience with the Immanuel Approach, please 
send me any thoughts you have about the Immanuel Approach and IVCF. Also, let me know if it 
is okay to forward your thoughts and contact information to Peter Horton (the coordinator for 
prayer ministry at Urbana 2022) so that he can contact you directly if he should wish to do so. 
  
Thanks for your help, and blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 


